
IKC Report January 2024 

 

These are the highlights of the month of January: 

1. Invitation by WASC CEO to be a committee member of the Woorabinda Arts Group 

supported by BHP. 

2. I accepted invitation to attend the Australian Library Information Association 

Conference in Adelaide 6 – 9 May 2024, Adelaide Convention Centre. 

3. Qld Government – Electoral Commission: “So You Want To Be A Councillor” training 

for WASC candidates. 

4. WASC/SLQ/IKC Service Level Agreement authorised and First 5 Forever Forward 

Planning initiated. 

5. Assisted Service Providers: 

a) My Pathway 

b) Max Employment 

c) Indigenous Workstars 

d) Joblink 

e) Multiculture Australia/Parents Next 

6. Assisting community groups with emails, room bookings, Native Title enquires, 

photocopying documents, genealogies search:  

a) Gooreng Gooeng 

b) Ghungalu 

c) Gungarri 

d) Bitjara 

e) Barada Barna/Yetimarli 

f) Women’s Health Group 

g) Woorabinda Rugby League Football Club 

h) Wadja Wadja 

7. We had 36 Adults; 27 school aged children and 12 U/5 who visited the IKC over this 

month. 

 


